STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Roy COOPER JAMES H. TROGDON, III
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

September 17, 2018

RE: All Projects

September 19, 2018 Letting

TO: Prospective Bidders

Due to the flooding and power outages associated with Hurricane Florence, the
Department has decided it is in everyone’s best interest to postpone the September 19,

2018 letting. The advertisement has been extended and bids will be received and read on
September 26, 2018 at 2:00 PM.

We apologize for any inconvenience.

Sincerely,
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Terry/éurleSOn
Contract Engineer

cc: Kellie Crump, Division Project Manager
Brett Canipe, PE, Deputy Division Engineer
J Scott Cole, PE, Division Engineer
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